
PUBLIC NOTICE OF ELECTION AUDIT
City of Beloit

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that, in accordance with Section
7.08(6), Wisconsin Statutes, an audit of the ballots cast in Ward
18 in the City of Beloit for the Presidential and General Election
on November 6, 2012, will be conducted to assess how the
electronic voting system performed by reviewing the actual
ballots cast by electors. The audit will be held in the Second
Floor Conference Room at City Hall, 100 State Street, Beloit,
Wisconsin, 53511, at 9:00 a.m. on Wednesday, December 5,
2012. This audit is open to the public.

Rebecca S. Houseman
City of Beloit City Clerk
Dated: 11/29/2012


